
UNUSUAL OPPORTUNITIES OFFERING 
November 11, 2023 
 
Dear Bulletin & Communications Leaders, 
 
Your assistance with promoting the upcoming Unusual Opportunities Offering on November 
11, 2023, is truly appreciated. Thank you! Please insert the following announcements into 
your church/Conference bulletins on the dates indicated. Other promotional resources for 
this offering, including posters and a video etc., are available for you to download at 
https://stewardship.adventistchurch.com/offerings-aunz/   
 
Banner Advertisement (Please use this banner below in all newsletters, bulletins & church 
Powerpoint slides until 11 November 2023) 
 

 
 
October 28 Bulletins/Newsletters 
Unusual Opportunities Offering — November 11: When crisis hits the Seventh-day 
Adventist Church, we need to be nimble and agile to respond rapidly. By so doing, we can 
turn a challenge into a new opportunity to increase the impact of God’s mission throughout 
the world. In just two weeks’ time, we will be collecting the Unusual Opportunities Offering. 
Please mark your calendar and prepare to give generously. 
 
November 4 Bulletins/Newsletters 
Unusual Opportunities Offering 2023: Please don’t forget to give generously next Sabbath, 
November 11, to the Unusual Opportunities Offering. Together we can make giant leaps for 
mission. 
 
November 11 Bulletins/Newsletters 
Today is Unusual Opportunities Offering Day! Unusual Opportunities for mission require a 
rapid and generous response from God’s people. That’s why we’re asking you today to 
please give generously to the Unusual Opportunities Offering appeal. Together we can make 
giant leaps for mission. Thank you! 

 

https://stewardship.adventistchurch.com/offerings-aunz/


 
November 11 Pulpit Announcement  
UNUSUAL OPPORTUNITIES OFFERING APPEAL November 11, 2023  
Our Heavenly Father works in wonderful ways to open doors to spread His message of love 
and faith around the world. And our offerings are allocated to be able to meet the needs of 
new ministries. But what happens when carefully planned evangelistic meetings are 
successful way beyond expectations. Suddenly existing churches overflow, and new 
churches must be built, rented, or purchased—fast. But that costs money—money way 
beyond the planned amount the division has set aside before the evangelist meetings 
began. How can the division provide church homes that new believers need to grow 
spiritually?  
 
God has impressed the church to make a way to prepare for the unexpected by taking up a 
once-a-year offering to build a fund that will be available when such unexpected blessings 
come to God’s people. It’s called Unusual Opportunities Offering. And today is our 
opportunity to build up that fund so the church is ready when God says “yes” to our prayers. 
 
God has many plans to reach others for His kingdom. Let’s do our part to be ready when the 
opportunity comes to reach out for God today. Together we can make giant leaps for 
mission. 
 
PRAYER:  Dear Lord, we know you love a cheerful giver.  Move us, we pray, to respond with 
speed to your call to give generously to further your work. 


